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MHSFCA & COACH OF YEAR CLINIC TO JOIN

In order to bring the high school
coaches in the state of Michigan the
very best in football clinics, the
MHSFCA and Champion Coach of
The Year Clinics will join efforts.
The last week in January will be
the permanent date for the annual
MHSFCA Clinic in Battle Creek
and the Champion Coach of the
Year Clinic will be the last weekend
in February in Grand Rapids.
Information about these two great
clinics will be sent out four times
per year.

Everyone seemed to be very
satisfied with the new facility at the
Stouffer Hotel in Battle Creek. This
Past MHSFCA Clinic marked the
first time since the beginning of our
Association that the annual clinic
was not held at a high school.
There was a very favorable res-
sponse by the 772 coaches in
attendance and the 11th Annual

MHSFCA Clinic will again be in
Battle Creek on January 28-29,
1983.

The Champion Coach of The Year
Clinic will return to Grand Rapids
where it started 29 years ago.
Duffy Daugherty and Bud Wilkin-
son are very anxious to work with
the MHSFCA and they are willing
to bring in any speakers that
MHSFCA members would like to
hear. The MHSFCA will be given
$1.00 for every coach that attends
the Coach of the Year Clinic and
there is a great amount of enthu-
siasm about the clinic returning to
Grand Rapids.

The Marriott Hotel will be the
site of the clinic in Grand Rapids
and it is located Y4 mile from 1-96
and five miles from Grand Rapids.
Every effort is being made to keep
the cost of the clinic to a minimum
since many coaches have to pay

their own clinic expenses. Since
there is a period of thirty days
between the two clinics, it should
ease the financial crunch.

Duffy and Bud have been very
cooperative to say the least. They
moved their Chicago Clinic to
another date so that it would not
interfere with our Battle Creek
Clinic and they were receptive to
moving their clinic back to Grand
Rapids from Southfield at our
request. We will also be able to
name speakers and the MHSFCA
will share in the profits.

We hope to make the MHSFCA
and Coach of The Year Clinics the
very best possible. So mark the last
weekend in January on your calen-
dar for the MHSFCA Battle Creek
Clinic and the last weekend in
February at Grand Rapids for the
Champion Coach of The Year
Clinic. No one will want to miss
these two outstanding clinics.

President’s Report

by Tom Fagan

“Hall of Fame Opening to com-
mence 10th Year Anniversary of
M.H.S.F.C.A."

The MHSFCA Hall of Fame will
officially open on April 16th and
will be celebrated in conjunction
with University of Michigan Foot-
ball Clinic.

The new Hall of Fame is located
in the Lobby of the new U. of M.
indoor football practice facility. The
Hall of Fame display is very
attractive and is highlighted by a
large 10" high map of the state of
Michigan with the Association’s
seal and beautiful display cases of
Michigan high school football
memorials.

The Hall of Fame Committee
under the skillful leadership of Ron
Holland assisted by Chuck Ritter
and MHSFCA Past Presidents can

be congratulated for making the
Hall of Fame a reality. The Hall of
Fame will open on the 10th Anni-
versary of the founding of our
coach’s Association and it is appro-
priate that the first Officers and
Board of Directors who supplied
the leadership for the MHSFCA in
1972 will be the first inductees.

The formal ceremony will take
place after the last clinic speaker on
Friday, April 16, and will be
followed by a Beer Bust where a
special table will host the 22
inductees.

We hope that you will join us on
April 16 at the U. of M. for another

milestone in the history of the
MHSFCA.
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HEAD FOOTBALL OPENING
If you are interested in the
head football position at Three
Rivers High School, contact Mr.
Jeff Zonky, A.D., (616) 273-1115,
Ext. 234.

SCRIMMAGE NEEDED

Milford High School in Lake-
land needs a scrimmage this fall for
their Varsity and Junior Varsity.
Contact Ken Griffiths, 685-1511.

IMPORTANT DATES

August 6, 1982

MHSFCA All Star Football

Banquet at Kellogg Center

Cocktails 6:30, Dinner 7:30 p.m.
August 7, 1982

MHSFCA All Star Football Game

at Michigan State,

Spartan Stadium, 1:30 p.m.
August 9, 1982

First day of football practice in UP
August 16, 1982

First day of football practice in LP
November 13, 1982

State Quarter Finals
November 20, 1982

State Semi Finals
November 27, 1982

State Finals at Silverdome
January 28-29, 1983

MHSFCA Football Clinic at

Battle Creek Stouffers
February 25-27, 1983

Champion Coach of The Year
Clinic at Grand Rapids

Marriott Motel

MHSFCA
BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S
MEETING
The following is a list of dates for
the MHSFCA Board of Director’s
meetings:
March 26, 1982
MHSFCA Spring Board of Direc-
tor Meeting at Ann Arbor Pioneer
starting at 5:00 p.m.

NEWSLETTER

The Newsletter is the official
publication of the Michigan High
School Football Coaches Associa-
tion with the expressed aim of
keeping the membership informed.

EDITOR
DON LESSNER
Riverview High School
Riverview, Michigan 48192

Dick Lowry of Hillsdale College diagrams
plays that have been so successful for
him at the MHSFCA clinic.

The Soccer Question

by Larry Merx
Ann Arbor Huron

Some concern has surfaced over
the fact that soccer is becoming
more of a factor in the scheduling of
fall practice facilities and that
athletes who might play both soc-
cer and football gre being limited tc
just one of the two.

In an effort to establish the
extent and depth of this problem,
the political action committee of the
MHSFCA is attempting to gather
information. The initial step in this
effort was a survey at the Battle
Creek Clinic. Results of that survey
were far from conclusive, only 16 of
the survey forms were completed.
Ten indicated a preference for
soccer being moved to a spring
sport, while six indicated that they
had no problem with soccer re-
maining a fall sport.

If your school plays either club or
varsity soccer and you would like to
share your feelings on the topic:
“Should Soccer be a Spring or Fall
Sport?”, we would like to hear from
you. Contact: Dave Price, Lake-
shore High School, 5771 Cleveland
Avenue, Stevensville, Michigan
49127, telephone (616) 429-6131.
Let's hear your comments about
soccer!
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With 34 years of coaching and 193 career
wins, Jack Streidl of Plainwell is well
qualified to speak on coaching high
school football

NOTICE TO ALL STAR BANDS
AND CHEERLEADERS

The 2nd Annual MHSFCA All
Star Football Game will be played
at M.S.U. on Saturday, August 7,
starting at 1:30 p.m. If your band
or cheerleaders at your high school
would like to be a part of the All
Star Game, it is possible for them
to do so.

Mr. Charles Purcell of Alma High
School is the All Star Band Direc-
tor and Mrs. Mary Flynn is the All
Star Cheerleading Director. The
telephone number at Alma High
School is (517) 463-3111 and Mrs.
Flynn's address is 1812 Woodland,
Mt. Pleasant, Michigan 48858.

Please inform your band director
and cheerleading sponsor about the
above information. They may be
very interested in participating.

One of the most respected coaches in the
Detroit Catholic League is Bob Scheloske
of Aquinas High School who speaks on
“Updating the Veer Offense.”

1982 ALL STAR
COACHES
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EAST TEAM

Jack Castignola

HEAD COACH
Trenton High School

Charles Jestice

DEFENSIVE COORDINATOR
Dearborn Fordson

Walt Braun

Marysville

Paul Temerian
Royal Oak Kimball

Jim Whiteside

Trenton

Dr. George Lewis

Dearborn Fordson

WEST TEAM
Jim Ooley

HEAD COACH
Traverse City

Jerry Cvengros

DEFENSIVE COORDINATOR
Escanaba

Harley Pierce
Sturgis

Jack Streidl

Plainwell

Roger Wood

Traverse City

Dan Flynn

Escanaba

Morley Fraser of Albion College makes a
point on motivation with the large turnout
at the Battle Creek Clinic

JOB OPENINGS

Although it is almost impossible
to get a coaching and teaching job
in the state of Michigan, there are
several states still hiring teachers
and coaches. Larry Merz of Ann
Arbor Huron is our new Placement
Director and he is in communica-
tion with several different states
about teacher positions. If you are
looking for a job or know of a school
looking for a football coach, contact
Larry at Huron High School. There
will be periodical listings of job
openings in the NEWSLETTER.

MHSFCA AND ALL STAR
SUPPLIES

If you would like to order
MHSFCA or All Star shirts, jac-
kets, caps, gym bags, sweaters,
etc., please check the enclosed
order form from Melville Emblem,
Trophy, and Uniform, Inc. Any
order purchased from Melville
using the enclosed form will profit
the MHSFCA by 10%. All of the

merchandise is very attractive and
well worth the money.

Flint Powers is always a state ranked
team in football and head coach Bill
Tucker is the main reason






